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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Division of Corporations

July 24, 2014

BOND & MEL MILLARD ENTERPRISES
C/O MORRIS ENGELBERG, ESQ

4040 SHERIDAN STREET L e e == S
HOLLYWOOD, FL 33021 Urrcdr l4—~0lgc——iids #2555, 00

SUBJECT: BOND & MEL MILLARD ENTERPRISES LIMITED PARTNERSHIP
Ref. Number: AO1000000121

This letter is to advise you that as of July 24, 2014 the 2014 ANNUAL REPORT
for BOND & MEL MILLARD ENTERPRISES LIMITED PARTNERSHIP has/have
been reactivated.

We received a check for Debit Memo #10073-P as a replacement check for the
one that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Garry Leonard
Division of Corporations Letter Number: 614A00015908

www.sunbiz.org

L . - . g e g w Y gm om v r TS T34 —— 4 ey g e w4




